
Archived: Tuesday, May 31, 2016 3:23:02 PM
From: Darcy, Sean
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2016 4:00:12 PM
To: Ballash, Heather (COM)
Subject: Stormwater Control Transfer Program
Importance: Normal

Hi Heather,

Hope that you are doing well. I am very much in favor of the Stormwater Control Transfer Program as I
believe it could be a beneficial conservation strategy (on many levels). After reviewing the content, I really
have only one question that was not transparent from my review. I am hoping that you may be able to assist.

Is there potential for the private sector to build, manage, and maintain “accredited” facilities for the public
sector? The publication (15-10-017) seemed slated towards the private sector purchasing credits but not
involved with potential for building the “banks.”

Sincerely,

Sean Darcy
NW Regional Regulatory Manager

Contech Engineered Solutions LLC
11815 NE Glenn Widing Dr. | Portland, OR 97220
T: 503-258-3105
sdarcy@conteches.com
ContechES.com

This email may contain confidential and/or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, you
are hereby notified that retention, dissemination, or copying of this communication is prohibited. If you have
received this email in error, please notify the sender by reply email and permanently delete this email and
any attachments. Thank you, Contech Engineered Solutions

mailto:SDarcy@conteches.com
mailto:heather.ballash@commerce.wa.gov

